
In Memory of  

Paul Barfield      

On April 13, 2021, we lost a dear friend and employee,  
Paul Barfield, after a long battle of cancer. We dedicate this 
newsletter to Paul and his family and wish them peace and 
comfort during this difficult time.
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Under
Construction
1 	 Cook Convention Center 
	 Memphis, TN

2 	 Four Seasons Hotel  	 	
	 New Orleans, LA

3 	 Long Beach High School 
 	 Long Beach, MS

4	 St. Jude Children’s Research Tower 
	 Memphis, TN

So far this year we have been busy completing some 
of our company’s most prestigious projects, including 
St. Jude Children's Research Tower, Cook Convention 
Center and Four Seasons Hotel—all of which will be 
award-winning projects! We have also been busy on 
Hurricane Sally damage repair on some of our former projects, such as Turquoise Resort, Beach 
Club Resort, Caribe Resort and Bella Luna Resort—just to name a few. I want to thank each of 
you who have worked so hard to make all this happen. This has all been accomplished despite 
COVID-19. Although we had a number of our employees get COVID-19, and a few got really 
sick, they all have recovered and are back to work. As of today we don’t have any new cases. 
Thank goodness! Hats off to each of you!

As I mentioned in the previous newsletter COVID-19, has really slowed down new construction 
starts. We have managed to pick up some smaller work, but the bigger work has been hard to 
find. However, we are involved in numerous hurricane repair projects from Panama City to Lake 
Charles that are waiting on insurance settlements that could get us busier than ever almost 
overnight. So enjoy the slower than normal pace for now, but be ready for the OT that’s coming!

As always, please continue to work safely and look after your coworkers! 

 

P.S. Hail State!!!!!!!!!!!!!

Letter from 
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2 YEARS
Mark Hegwood
Estues Wade

4 YEARS
Cheryl Hillman

5 YEARS
Sherie Dover

7 YEARS
Josh Bowers
John Brasher
Kristin Kirkpatrick

8 YEARS
Ron Markham

9 YEARS
Stephen Dyess

12 YEARS
Michael Guillotte
Buddy Pickard

14 YEARS
Henry Eldridge
John Elmore
James Miles

15 YEARS
Justin Smith

16 YEARS
Jay Thomas

17 YEARS
Adam Brumbelow 
Tony James

Employee Milestones

MERIDIAN
MAY
06	 Brenton Smith
07	 Henry Eldridge
09	 James Miles
23	 Michael Harwell
30	 Johnny Cumberland

GULFPORT
APRIL 
03	 Dylan Kent
08	 Michael Guillotte

JUNE
26	 Brandon Cooper

FOLEY
JUNE
29	 Caleb Reeves 

Employee Birthdays
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In the News
CONGRATULATIONS 
Wendie Marler for being  
promoted to Regional Office Manager! 

 

Are y’all ready for some friendly competition?
We want to see your patriotic spirit! 
 
Send in your best red, white and blue picture from this summer for a chance to be  
featured on the front cover of our next newsletter! Submit pictures via text by  
September 20 to Kristen at 601.917.7990.  
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Featured

Paul 
Barfield
On April 13, Paul Barfield lost his battle 
with cancer and died peacefully at his 
home in Georgia. I was fortunate enough 
to speak to him on the Sunday afternoon 
before, when he seemed, as always, in 
remarkably good spirits. 

We talked about all the jobs he had worked on and people he had worked with. Some he liked 
and some he didn’t! He even laughed at some of the funny things that had happened to us over 
the years and told me how much he loved his Glass Inc. family. 

When I visited his wife, Vickie, after he passed, she told me how much it had meant to him to 
see the outpouring of love and support from so many of his coworkers. He was our senior field 
superintendent and a damn good one! 

Thanks to all of you who reached out to him. He will truly be missed by all who knew him!  
May the Peace of Christ be with you, Paul.

		  – Robert and the entire Glass Inc. family
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Glass Inc. Mississippi Corporate Office: 601.693.9251  •  Mississippi Gulf Coast: 228.701.0680  •  Alabama: 251.981.1592
Thoughts and suggestions are welcome. Please submit comments to ksmith@glassincorporated.net  

MERIDIAN – Keith Smith 

Congrats, Keith! 
Your coworkers chose you due to your attitude, work ethic, and team spirit. Well deserved!
 

GULFPORT – Brandon Cooper

Congrats, Brandon! 
Your coworkers chose you based on your growth, hard work, and how you’ve stepped up and 
proved yourself to become a leadman. Well deserved! 
 

FOLEY – Caleb Reeves

Congrats, Caleb! 
Your coworkers chose you based on your hard work and how many compliments you receive 
from customers for being nice, polite, and easy to work with! Well deserved!

 

2021Employee of the Quarter
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MERIDIAN
Keith Smith

FOLEY
Caleb Reeves

GULFPORT
Brandon Cooper


